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MYA Capstone Project Implementation

Attached is Advisory dated October 27, 2023 from the Rovin James F. Canja,
Officer-in-Charge BLSS - Learner Fomation Division, re: MYA Capstone Project
Implementation Extension until November 25, 2023, for appropriate action, subject
to strict adherence to no disruption of classes as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9,
s. 2005, and the no collection policy as stated in Section 3 of Republic Act No.
5546, content of which is self-explanatory.

For further concerns, please contact Rovin James F. Canja at the following
contact details :

Telephone Number : (02)8637 9814
Email : blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph

Encl.: As stated
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Youth Formation Division

ADVISORY

October 27, 2023

This refers to the earlier Office of the Assistant Secretary for Operations (OASOPS)
Memorandum dated 11 September 2023, titled “Request for Support and Technical
Assistance to the Microsoft Youth Ambassadors (MYA) 2.0 Capstone Project
Implementation.”

Due to the various requests from the field and the recommendation of the MYA Training
Team, the Bureau of Learner Support Services-Learner Formation Division (BLSS-
LFD), transitioning from Youth Formation Division, hereby announces the extension
of the MYA Capstone Project Implementation until Saturday, 25 November 2023.

Relative thereto, the BLSS-LFD hereby requests continued support and technical

assistance from all regional offices, division offices, and schools for the said learner-
led initiatives.

For questions or clarifications, please contact Mr. Rovin James F. Canja, Officer-In-
Charge, Project Development Officer IV of BLSS-YFD, at blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph or at
the telephone number (02) 8637-9814.

For immediate dissemination and compliance.

RO . CAN JA{
Officgr-in-Charge

BLSS - Learner Formation Division
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